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Molina Partners with Healthmap Solutions, Inc. for Kidney  
Population Health Management Effective October 1, 2022 

 
Effective October 1, 2022, Molina Healthcare will partner with Healthmap Solutions, Inc. 
(Healthmap) to provide care coordination services for our Kidney Health Management (KHM) 
program. As a leading national kidney population health management company, the partnership 
with Healthmap will provide more comprehensive care for Molina members with chronic kidney 
disease (CKD) stages 3, 4, 5, Unspecified, and end stage renal disease (ESRD). 
 
If you have a patient with kidney disease, or chronic conditions that may lead to kidney disease, 
Healthmap may contact you to facilitate care. Healthmap provides you support through 
collaborative recommendations based on clinical insights. 
 
Healthmap’s KHM health solution integrates into your existing practice workflows to provide an 
efficient process for your practice and patients. Healthmap can supply you with actionable 
information, based on industry proven, best practices that are powered by data analytics, to more 
effectively anticipate and deliver the right clinical care. 
 
We appreciate your ongoing care for our members. If you have any questions or concerns, please 
contact your Provider Service Representative directly or you can contact the Provider Services 
Department by phone at 947-622-1230 or by email at 
MHMProviderServicesMailbox@MolinaHealthcare.com.  
 
 

Thank you for serving Molina members! 
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